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NAPA SPECIAL INVESTIGATIONS BUREAU

Narcotic Task Force

P.O. Box 336 Napa CA  94559

707-253-4458
NSIB GOVERNING BOARD OPEN MEETING

 FORMDROPDOWN 

AGENDA ITEMS
1.
ROLL CALL - The regular monthly meeting of the NSIB Governing Board was called to order on Thursday, January 21, 2010 at 10:30 a.m. at Napa City Hall.  Board members present included; Chairman Chief Richard Melton of the Napa PD, Sheriff Doug Koford, Chief Mary Butler of the Napa County Probation Department was represented by Amanda Gibbs, Chief Jonathan Mills of the Calistoga PD, Chief Monty Castillo of the St. Helena PD, District Attorney Gary Lieberstein, SAC John George of the Bureau of Narcotic Enforcement and Bureau Commander Gary Pitkin. Board members absent included; Captain Mark Rasmussen of the CHP.  Also present were Lt. Mike Lair of the Parks Department and Chief Brian Banducci of American Canyon PD.

2.
PUBLIC COMMENT -  FORMDROPDOWN 
 members of the public attended this meeting.

3.
MINUTES – Sheriff Koford moved that the minutes of the  FORMDROPDOWN 
 Governing Board Meeting be approved as written.  Mr. George seconded the motion, which was then approved unanimously.

Commander Pitkin noted that no contract will be needed for the donations made to the Wolfe Center in the amount of $15,000 and to DARE in the amount of $10,000.  Mr. Lieberstein noted that the DA’s office is donating and extra $5,000 to the Wolfe Center.

Chief Melton reported that the last marijuana forum was balanced in those for and against the use of medical marijuana.  A physician present noted that medical marijuana is really geared towards patients with major medical conditions such as cancer and AIDS for pain management and that getting people who use marijuana for more general complaints is preferred.  Issues related to medical vs. recreational marijuana use linked to legislation (AB390) and potential ballot initiatives as well as pending City of Napa Municipal Codes and issues related to State vs. Federal Law (conflicts) and the difficulties it will present to local and state law enforcement were discussed.  Chief Mills noted that Calistoga has extended its moratorium for one more year.
4.
ADJOURNMENT – To continue with Closed Board Meeting.
Closed Session – Case Review/Planning (Government Code §54957.8)









________________________








Chief Richard Melton, Chairman
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